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Dear Members of the Joint Transportation Committee,
I am writing in support of the lane sharing bill, HB2314.
As a motorcycle rider in Oregon I understand that is not lawful to split lanes, but I
have seen two motorcycle police officer riding side by side.
I think police officers are doing the right thing, not taking the full space of a car.
The same thing when I am standing waiting for a green light and using a full space
when in front of me is another motorcycle. Many studies have shown that not only
motorcycles sharing lanes reduce traffic congestion, but these studies have shown
that it reduces accidents, making riding safer.
I sincerely hope you move forward with this bill,
Sincerely,
 
David Terrell, Ph. D. 
http;//classpages.warnerpacific.edu/DTerrell
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